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(c) By any State of transit which is a Party, the provisions of 
paragraph 4 shall apply to such State. 

6. The State of export may, subject to the written consent of the States 
concerned, allow the generator or the exporter to use a general notification 
where hazardous wastes or other wastes having the saine  physical and chemical 
characteristics are shipped regularly to the same disposer via the saine  
customs office of exit of the State of export via the same  customs office of 
entry of the State of import, and, -  in the case of transit, via the same . 
customs office of entry and exit of the State or States of transit. 

7. The States concerned may make their written consent to the use of the 
general notification referred to in paragraph 6 subject to the supply of 
certain information, such as the exact quantities or periodical lists of 
hazardous wastes or other wastes to be shipped. 

8. The general notification and written consent referred to in paragraphs 6 
and 7 may cover multiple shipments of hazardous wastes or other wastes during 
a maximum period of 12 months. 

9. The Parties shall require that'each person who takes charge of a 
transboundary movement of hazardous wastes or other wastes sign the movement 
document either upon delivery or receipt of the wastes in question. They 
shall also require that the disposer inform both the exporter and the 
competent authority of the State of export of receipt by the disposer of the 
wastes in question and, in due course, of the completion of disposal as 
specified in the notification. If no such information is received within the 
State of export, the competent authority of the State of export or the 
exporter shall so notify the State of import. 

10. The notification and response required by this Article shall be 
transmitted to the competent authority of the Parties concerned or to such 
governmental authority as may be appropriate in the case of non-Parties. 

11. Any transboundary movement of hazardous wastes or other wastes shall be 
covered by insurance, bond or other guarantee as may be required by the State 
of import or any State of transit which is a Party. 
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